
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 31, 1995 
 
 
 
BY FACSIMILE 
683-6804 
 
Sergeant Charles R. Tilby 
Special Investigations 
City of Eugene 
Public Safety 
Police Services Division 
777 Pearl Street 
Eugene, Oregon  97401 
 
Dear Chuck: 
 
I understand that you will not be at the meeting this afternoon, and I therefore am faxing 
to you some of the information you requested last week:   
 
1. A list of recipients of the letter I sent on May 15 to the leaders of the Fil-Am 

community (I gave you a copy of the letter last week, but I’ve enclosed another 
copy for your convenience). 

2. A list of students who are invited to the luncheon on Saturday, June 10.  We are late 
in issuing the invitations, so we don’t have the final acceptance list yet.the check 
marks indicate the address we are using 

 
Let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
 


